
 

 

 

 
 

José Manuel Martínez Sierra 

Director of the Real Colegio Complutense 

 

cordially invites you to 

the RCC Academic Year inauguration 

 

Monday, September 29, 2014 

at 5:00 p.m. 

Real Colegio Complutense 

Conference Room, 1st Floor 

26 Trowbridge Street, Cambridge 

 

Spouses and partners are welcome 

 
RSVP to rcc@harvard.edu 


